

OFFICE OF RESEARCH AND POLICY ANALYSIS 270 WASHINGTON STREET, S.W. ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30334

PHONE: (404) 962-3062 FAX: (404) 962-3094 ANGELA.BELL@USG.EDU FTE enrollment increased by 3.1 percent at research universities and 1.6 percent at comprehensive universities. However, FTE enrollment declined by 1.5 percent at state universities and 2.6 percent at state colleges.

Beginning freshman enrollment system-wide increased by 265

The trends in headcount and FTE enrollment over the last ten years are shown in the graph below.



I am pleased to answer any questions about the report.

Attachment

cc: Board of Regents

Presidents (email)

Chancellor's Cabinet and System Office Staff (email)

Chief Academic Officers (email)

Chief Business Officers (email)

Chief Student Affairs Officers (email)

Registrars (email)

Directors of Admissions (email)

Directors of Institutional Research (email)